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TO:  Vassar Road Elementary School Parents, Guardians, Teachers, and Staff: 

FROM:  Jose L. Carrion, Superintendent of Schools 

DATE:   December 2, 2016 
 

 
We are pleased to inform you that all of the faucets that were retested did not have lead levels above 

the acceptable limit.  Each faucet that tested positive for lead was replaced and/or removed.  In other 

words, 100% of the water outlets retested no longer have any lead problems. 

 

You can see a copy of all of our water testing results at the school district’s Facilities and Operations 

office, which is open Monday to Friday from 8 am to 4 pm and on our website.  For more information 

about water quality in our schools, please contact Ronald Broas, Director of Facilities, at (845) 298-

5150.  For more information about water quality and sampling for lead at home, contact your local 

water supplier or state drinking water agency. 
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http://www.wappingersschools.org/Page/24531

